
Hello, my name is Tracey Penny. I joined the Chippenham site in Easter 2001, and 

loved it so much I’m still here 22 years on!! 

I have three boys, two of which have additional needs – the youngest and eldest. I 

have been through the whole educational system with my eldest we’ve come out 

the other side and now on the journey of adult services.  

When the opportunity came up to apply to become the family school support 

worker on the Chippenham site, I felt I had to apply and give back to our parents 

what wasn’t there when I was on my journey with my eldest son. Due to my own 

personal experiences the families I work with feel I really understand them. Not only 

am I the family school support worker but I am also part of the safeguarding team 

and inclusion support. 

My husband and I love to spend time by the sea eating fish and chips with the boys. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


